
To Whom It May Concern:

In first part 2010, our church, First United Methodist of Ventura, Ca. requested bids to
have our pews refurbish. We received bids from (4) four companies, three of the bids
were all in the same area of cost, all companies were doing about the same work.

Worship Interiors Group, Eric Voorhees, came in at an excellent price offering what I felt
was the same service for less. I checked references and found that he, and his company,
were very well liked by his past customers and the product they delivered was excellent.

Eric was very helpful in helping us by coming up and rebuilding a pew so we could see a
finished product. Eric and his staff built this pew that gave us a pew with different
cushions to select from, i.e., one end had a lumbar support built into the back rest. As our
parishioners sat on this pew it gave them not only a feeling how much our old pews need
attention but also how nice the back support was going to be.

Eric and his company were granted the bid for our pews. It was hoped that the crew
would be able to work full weeks however our church like most had interruptions that
could not be helped. Eric’s crew did a wonderful job working around us and over three 
weeks they were able to refurbish our pews, and we are very pleased with the finished
product. They re-built 47 pews, 2 benches, 6 chairs and two curtains that cover the front
of our video and sound booths, not only do they set well they look great.

I should be noted that I had two companies come back after finding out they did not get
the bid and wanted to re-quote, I said thanks but no thanks, one of the companies re-
quoted anyway. Their story was, after checking with their vendors they were able to offer
a better price, they were still higher.

I wish to thank Eric and his crew for an excellent job and am more than willing to answer
any question you may have.

Bruce Smale
Chair of Trustees
First United Methodist Church
Ventura, Ca.
805-643-8621 Church
805-216-1282 my cell


